
 

Pakistan Cricket Board 
INVITATION TO BID 

 

Principal Sponsorship Rights for Cricket Associations 

 

The Pakistan Cricket Board (“PCB”) invites bids from interested parties who wish to acquire principal 

sponsorship and certain management rights available in respect of the following Cricket Associations for a 

period of three years i.e. from 2022 to 2024 (the “Principal Sponsorship Rights”): 

 

a. Balochistan Cricket Association 

b. Central Punjab Cricket Association 

c. Khyber Pakhtunkhwa Cricket Association 

d. Northern Cricket Association 

e. Sindh Cricket Association 

 

Complete details of the Principal Sponsorship Rights and terms and conditions pertaining thereto are set 

out in the Bid Document, which may be obtained from the undersigned, free of cost, on working days from 

9 am to 5pm Pakistan Standard Time (“PST”) on or before 06th August 2022 upon a written request by a 

duly authorized representative of the interested party.  

 

Any queries may be addressed in writing to the email address mentioned below. Information obtained from 

any other source shall not be deemed as official. 

 

 

Technical and Financial Proposals should be submitted in sealed packages in the manner set forth in the 

Bid Document, so as to reach the address below by 11:00 am PST on 9th August 2022. Technical Proposals 

shall be opened at 11:30 am on 9th August 2022 and Financial Proposals of technically qualified bidders 

shall be opened at 3 p.m. on 9th August 2022. Financial Proposals of technically disqualified bidders shall 

be returned unopened.  

 

Mr. Ahmad Raza 

Assistant Manager Marketing 

Pakistan Cricket Board 

Gaddafi Stadium, Ferozepur Road 

Lahore, Pakistan. 

Tel: +92 42 35717231 to 34 

Fax: +92 42 35711860 

E-mail: ahmad.raza@pcb.com.pk  

 
 

PCB reserves the right in its discretion to cancel or amend the entire bidding process at any stage and to 

reject any or all bids prior to accepting the same. 

mailto:ahmad.raza@pcb.com.pk

